
Mallon announces PUFFIN pedestrian
crossing for Lower Ormeau Road,
Belfast

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced plans for a new
pedestrian PUFFIN crossing on the Lower Ormeau Road in Belfast.

Folic acid to be added to flour

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced that folic acid will be added to
flour to help prevent life-threatening spinal conditions in babies.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2021

A90 Kingsway (at Invergowrie roundabout) – lane closures for 3 weeks for
third party works.

South Tay Street – temporary traffic lights from Monday 20 September for 2
weeks for footway works.
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Forthcoming Roadworks

Nethergate (West Marketgait to South Tay Street) – closed on Tuesday 21 and
Tuesday 28 September for Scottish Water investigation work.

Lochee Road (at Balgayview Gardens) – temporary traffic lights from Friday 24
September for one week for SGN work.

Blackness Avenue – closed from Monday 4 October for 4 weeks for carriageway
resurfacing.

Logie Street at junction with Ancrum Road – 3 way temporary traffic lights
from 11 October for 4 days for City Fibre works.

Lyons praises Northern Ireland film
industry on visit to ‘Dungeon and
Dragons’ set

Economy Minister Gordon Lyons has visited Titanic Studios in Belfast to view
the set for the upcoming feature film, ‘Dungeons and Dragons’.

Temporary Traffic Order – Nethergate
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From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water investigation works
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Nethergate
(westbound between West Marketgait and South Tay Street), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Tuesday 21 September 2021 for one day.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via West Marketgait / Hawkhill
/ Perth Road / Nethergate.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council
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